
From: agroecology@aol.com <agroecology@aol.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 7:28 AM 
To: Board of Directors <board@valleywater.org> 
Subject: Fw: Re California Dept Water Resources presentation to Santa Clara Valley Water District on 
financial and environmental costs of the Bay/Delta water tunnel 
 

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 

 

Re  California  Dept Water Resources presentation to Santa Clara Valley Water 
District on financial and environmental costs of the Bay/Delta water tunnel 
        To    DWR and VWD 
 

Do you know what the additional cost of the tunnel willl be due to the interest on 
bonds that might/would be used to finance the tunnel ?  Some guesses are that 
bond interest would be 100's of millions of dollars if not billlions of dollars .   It 
seems to the public that  there' isn't a clear appreciation of this significant 
financing cost of the tunnel by either the California Dept of Water Resources or 
the Santa Clara Valley Water District. 
 

Sincerely 

Les Kishler 
 

resident and taxpayer Santa Clara Valley Water District 
 

Handout 3.5-E 
06/25/2024
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